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I personally feel the property department could use additional funding. They are having to deliver 

more and more with an ever reducing budget and ever increasing costs. This has far reaching effects 

on the entire Government as they provide and maintain the facilities that enable the Government to 

deliver its core business function across the island. This includes keeping schools running, multiple 

admin facilities, health properties the list goes on. All sites essential to the Government and the 

public. The condition of these buildings is constantly discussed in the media. If we had appropriate 

funding this image could be greatly improved along with the overall function of Government, 

increased wider reputation, retention and attraction of workforce, savings with more modern and 

eco-friendly buildings. 


